
 

 

 

ST JOHN BOSCO ARTS COLLEGE 
Telephone: 0151 330 5142 

Email: enquiries@stjohnbosco.org.uk www.stjohnboscoartscollege.com  

Storrington Avenue, Liverpool L11 9DQ 

Headteacher: Mr Darren Gidman, BSc [Hons], NPQH 

 

 

27th January 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Celebration of the Feast of St John Bosco – Friday, 31st January 2024 
 
I am delighted to inform you that St John Bosco Arts College will be celebrating the Feast of St John Bosco on 
Friday, 31st January. This important day is a cornerstone of our Salesian identity and a significant event in 
the Catholic life of our school. 
 
The day will begin with a whole-school Mass, offering an opportunity for reflection, prayer, and celebration. 
This aligns with our mission statement: "Together we inspire each other to flourish in faith, hope, and love." 
Following the Mass, each year group will participate in a specially designed event to mark this significant 
occasion, immersing our students in the rich traditions, values, and spirit of St John Bosco. 
 
Please note that the school day will end at 1:00 p.m. on this day to accommodate the planned events. The 
school bus schedule will be adjusted to ensure transportation for all students. 
 
This celebration is a highlight of our school year and a wonderful opportunity for our community to come 
together in faith and fellowship. We hope your child will find this day both inspiring and enjoyable as we 
honour the legacy of St John Bosco. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and may I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a joyful 
Feast Day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
D. Gidman 

 
Mr. D. Gidman 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


